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Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005
Premises License:  AC765 – Food Unit 3, Food Terrace, Bon Accord Centre, 
Aberdeen

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards officer, I was notified by the Legal and 
Litigation team of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not 
paid their annual fee by the 1st October 2017.

I spoke with the management team at the Bon Accord Centre and was informed that 
Ed’s Easy Diner went into administration on the 12th October 2016. The Premises 
closed down between the 12th and 18th October 2016. 

The lease for Ed’s Easy Diner does not terminate until 21 December 2029. 

KPMG were dealing with the administration of Ed’s Easy Diner, Aberdeen.  I was 
informed by Tracey Tucker of KPMG, the administration process is now complete. 


